
No Wrong Door is a program of the Wood County Family and Children First Council and coordinated by the Wood County
Health Department.

Learn more about everyday challenges in seeking help and the health and
human services resources that are available in Wood County.

No Wrong Door Training &
Community Action Poverty

Simulation
Thursday, May 2, 2024 9 am - 4 pm 

Wood County Educational Service Center 1867 N. Research Dr. Bowling Green

$15 Registration Fee includes Box Lunch from Call of the Canyon
Space is limited! 

Register by phone 419-352-8402 x2702
or online: https://forms.office.com/g/TFKqrf0RAC  

Puzzled about
where to find
help in Wood

County?


